
February 12, 2025 
NCAGD Announces Incoming Slate of Officers for 2025-2026
The North Carolina Association of Governmental Detailers (NCAGD) is pleased to announce the slate of officers
nominated for the 2025-2026 term. After an extensive nomination process and careful consideration, we are
excited to present a dynamic group of professionals ready to lead the organization in the upcoming year.

Advancing Positions:
Immediate Past President – Nicole LeCann – DDS, FICD, FAGD
President – Lisa Gushin, DDS, FAGD
President- Elect – Sarah Myers, DDS
Vice-President – Amanda Williams, DDS, FAGD

Nominated Positions:
Secretary/Treasurer– Rebekkah Merrell, DMD, MS, 
Editor– Callan D. White, DDS, FICD

District Leaders
District 1 
Minka Hotic, DDS - Chair
Rebekkah A. Merrell, DMD

District 2 
Sarah F. Stewart, DMD - Chair
Tariq Jah, DDS

District 3 
Alisha F. Humble, DMD - Chair
Ralph K. Mensah, DDS

District 4 
Tracy D. Johnson, DDS - Chair
Sarah E. Myers, DDS

District 5 
Lynette Pierce, DDS - Chair
Cammie T. Morris, DDS
Donald A. Worm, Jr., DDS, MAGD, ABGD

Voting Process:
The official voting process will take place during our upcoming Annual Meeting on March 16, 2025 at the
Ballantyne, Charlotte.

Get Involved:
We encourage all members to get involved, whether by casting a vote, attending the meeting, or volunteering for
committees. The success of NCAGD depends on the active participation of its members, and there are many
opportunities to contribute and make an impact.
We thank the slate of incoming officers for their willingness to serve and look forward to an exciting year of
growth, development, and service to our profession.
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Notification of Bylaw Change – Chapter 9, Section 1, Bullet 2

Dear NCAGD Members,
We hope this message finds you well.

This is an official notification regarding a recent change to the Bylaws of the NCAGD. 

The following amendment was made to Chapter 9, Section 1, Bullet 2 of our Bylaws:

Old Text: "The board shall consist of one-two members at large from each defined district.
[appendix 3] These members shall be put forward at the general session for election in the
same manner as the officers. Process for elections shall follow the same guidelines as outlined
in Chapter 11 Section 3 A. “

New Text: "The Board will consist of one district representative to serve as chair or member-
at-large from each defined district. These members will be put forward at the general session
for election in the same manner as the officers. The process for elections will follow the same
guidelines outlined in Chapter 11 Section 1."


